
 

          April 10, 2020 

Dear Central IL APA Members:       
 
With the Illinois governor putting even stricter restrictions on all residents, all Central IL APA Pool 
League Activities including weekly play, qualifiers and tournaments are suspended until April 30, 2020. 
We will continue to monitor the situation and keep you informed as to when we will resume. There are 
still many unknowns and we do not have the answers at this time. This is a situation that none of us 
have ever had to deal with. We are working closely with APA Headquarters on how we will proceed past 
April 30, 2020.  Spring Session Playoffs, Cash Cups and World Qualifier dates will most likely need to 
change, but until we know when this will end, we do not know when we will be able to resume our 
normal League activities. 

These are trying times for our members, our Host Locations, our pool community…the country and the 
world for that matter. God speed to our health care professionals, health care employees and first 
responders as they work to get this virus under control. Also keep those that are directly affected by the 
restrictions, our Host Locations and all businesses affected by the most recent shutdowns in your 
thoughts and prayers.  Stay in communication with those that have compromised immune systems and 
the elderly who are at the highest risk. Make sure that they are able to get food and the supplies they 
need to keep them safe. We are all in this together, and we need to work together to get through this. 

Most importantly, keep yourself safe. Please follow the recommended social distancing protocols. Limit 
your exposure outside of your home to essential tasks only. Make use of home delivery of necessary 
supplies and basic essential needs whenever possible. Wash your hands often. If you are sick, stay home 
and call your physician for advice. If you have recently traveled abroad or to a highly infected area, self- 
quarantine yourself for 14 days. Cough or sneeze into a tissue or the inside of your elbow. 
 
We will keep you informed as this situation develops.  
 
#InItTogether  
#APAStrong 
 
Sincerely 
Kim Jones, League Operator 
 


